Michelle Ahearn from Strattonwood - Not only took the lead for all three
clubs for A champs..but DOCUMENTED the process for Midlakes.
Any and all that did this for the first timelll Thank youl!

Next Steps:

WE have begun a process..now we need to document to better encourage smaller or
other players to participate.

The objectives set at the Spring Meeting 2010 need to be adjusted and met prior
to Spring Meeting 2011

1. Establish process with Midlake Board input.

2. Meet (either in person or via email) with past season host clubs to determine:
Preferences that would benefit all host clubs.
Boilerplate instructions on how to run a post season meef.
Downloadable forms and submission instructions for all participating swim
clubs.
Examples of what has worked in the past and what has NOT worked as
reference points for host clubs. (blog?)

3. Meet with 2010 Host clubs to determine needs in terms of paperwork and "know

how".

4. Create forms

5. Gather feedback and advice from all interested parties.

6. Post final forms on Midlakes Website.



